
BIS/AITP Robert Half Presentation 
On Tuesday, October 29th, 2019, both AITP club members, as well as several non-

members attended a slideshow and presentation from Andrew Serven, an ECSU alumni and 

employee at the financial staffing agency, Robert Half. The presentation lasted approximately an 

hour and began at 3:20pm. Andrew talked about some of the latest business trends, as well as 

discussed tech employment opportunities and placement. The event was well attended, and 

pizza as well as drinks was provided for all. 


